LETTER TO GP TO INFORM OF EMERGENCY INHALER USE TWICE WITHIN THE LAST FOUR WEEKS


Dear Dr ……………………………………………….


Child’s name ………………………..……………………………………..
Child’s date of birth …………………………………………………….
Child’s address ……………………………………………………………………………………………..
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

[bookmark: _GoBack]
As recommended in the Department of Health’s guidance on the use of the emergency salbutamol inhalers in schools (March 2015) we are informing you that the child above has used our school’s emergency inhaler twice in the last 4 weeks; please see copy of letter to parents attached. 

Yours sincerely,


